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IPC GRANTED EXTENSION TO SEEK ADVICE ON 

GLENDELL PROJECT 
 

5 July 2022 
 
 
The Independent Planning Commission has been granted a time extension by the Secretary of 
the NSW Department of Planning and Environment for the determination of the Glendell 
Continued Operations Project (SSD 9349). The reasons for this are explained in the following 
correspondence: 
 
220630 OUT Letter to Secretary seeking extension 
 
220704 IN DPE Response IPC Extension Glendell 
 
The extension to 22 July 2022 will allow the IPC to consider advice on how best to determine 
the Glendell Application in a timely, lawful and procedurally fair manner. A further extension 
may be necessary for the determination to be completed. 
 
 
END OF STATEMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2022/02/glendell-continued-operations-project-ssd-9349/correspondence/department/220630_out_letter-to-secretary-seeking-extension_redacted.pdf
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2022/02/glendell-continued-operations-project-ssd-9349/correspondence/department/220704in-dpe-response-ipc-extension-glendellredacted.pdf
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